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I strongly support moving the limit for taxing Oregon estates to the Federal level of 

over $13 million. My estate is way under $13 million but my estate would have to pay 

an Oregon estate tax.  I have lived in Oregon all my life, but I am in the process of 

moving out of Oregon in order to avoid the Oregon estate tax which I feel is at 

punitive levels.    


